[bookmark: _Hlk54861938][bookmark: _Hlk55487694]The Dementia Journey Survey  is a project that was developed with the Alzheimer Society of Canada in collaboration with the College of Family Physicians of Canada, to understand the experiences of culturally diverse seniors and their caregivers when they visit their family doctors for their dementia-related needs.
Currently, there is a lack of research-data in Canada that looks at the experiences of culturally diverse seniors with dementia and their caregivers. Because of this, there are gaps in understanding their needs and how to best provide support to them. This means their health and quality of life is can be negatively affected. The Dementia Journey Survey aims to change that.   
We would like to invite your organization to help us make this change by participating in this study and encouraging your members to share their thoughts and experiences surrounding their dementia care in our survey.
The information collected by the survey will be used by the Alzheimer Society of Canada in two ways: 
1) Develop culturally appropriate dementia education tools to help navigate provincial programs and services to help people living with dementia, their families and their caregivers. 
2) Develop new tools and supports for family physicians across Canada to help them better manage and support the dementia-related needs of their culturally diverse patients. 

The survey can be completed in two ways:
· Online with any electronic device with internet-browsing access
· Downloaded and either returned by mail or scanned and sent to us.

More information and access to the survey can be found here: https://alzheimer.ca/en/take-action/change-minds/dementia-journey-survey
Survey responses are completely anonymous and will not affect an individual’s relationship with their healthcare or social support provider.
All personal information will be de-identified so it cannot be used in the evaluation. 
If you have any questions or want to talk more about the project or the survey, please do not hesitate to contact Ngozi Iroanyah at: niroanyah@alzheimer.ca , or you can reach her on 1-416-669-5715. 
 We look forward to hearing from you soon.


